
From: Brian Sandell <brian@cityofbreezypointmn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 3:36 PM 
To: Jerry Bohnsack <jbohnsack@cityofbreezypointmn.us>; publicworks 
<publicworks@cityofbreezypointmn.us> 
Subject: Squads 
 
 
2015 Explorer – 99,241 miles.  Possible coolant leak and no backup camera. 
 
2017 Explorer – 137,000 miles.  Check engine light, possible fuel filler.  Worse for wear. 
 
Coming end of the year.  2018 Explorer 118,00 miles currently.  This is a spare squad currently and will 
get little use.  Best overall condition. 
 
Brian 
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